
62 Federal Rd., Danbury, CT 06810 | 203.744.4070 | info@hartransit.com

NOTICE OF PROPOSED SERVICE CHANGES
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NOTICE OF PROPOSED SERVICE CHANGES

HARTransit is facing a 15% cut in state funds in FY 19 for its fixed route services. Hearings on
proposed service reductions to the HARTransit fixed route system will take place at the following
locations and times; any changes will be implemented on or after July 1.

 

May 29 - Bethel Town Hall, 4pm

 

May 30 - New Milford Town Hall, 4pm

 

May 31 - HARTransit offices, 11am, Danbury City Hall, 6pm

 

While HARTransit is preparing now to make service changes, there is still time to stop this from
happening. Let your legislator know how important the bus service is to your daily life, your job,
your employees, your customers, your students. Tell your legislator to restore funding to the
Special Transportation Fund, so HARTransit and other transit operators in the state do not have to
make these drastic service cuts.

 

Written comments may be submitted to: HARTransit, 62 Federal Road, Danbury, CT 06810
For information, call (203) 744-4070 or email info@hartransit.com.
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